The Grove Primary School

Campkin Road, Cambridge. CB4 2NB Tel: 01223 577017 Fax: 01223 577018

Email office@grove.cambs.sch.uk Web www.thegroveschool.net

Headteacher Ms Karen Martin



Friday 23rd February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

100 Million Minutes Reading Challenge

We are very excited to announce that we have just signed up for the 100 Million Minutes Reading Challenge 2018 – a national reading initiative, which links nicely with Reading and Writing week.

This fun and engaging challenge will kick off on World Book Day (**Thursday 1st March 2018**) and run until **Thursday 29th March.** Each week we'll be counting up the minutes we have spent reading and adding our reading minutes to our overall score, doing our best to come out on top!

Your challenge!

Every night when you read, parents or children need to make a note on how many minutes you have read together on the grid attached. The individuals who contribute the most minutes in their class will be awarded certificates on Friday 6th April.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Lee-Fox





















Name:



	Week 1	Week 2	Week 3	Week 4
	Week beginning 26.02.18	Week beginning 05.03.18	Week beginning 12.03.18	Week beginning 19.03.18
Monday				
Tuesday				
Wednesday				
Thursday				To be handed in to class teacher
Friday				
Saturday				
Sunday	É			ROALD GOODINICH
m on the Broom	Come	Figer who		の大田